AMeEs

PUBLIC LIBRARY

The August 17 Library Board of Trustees meeting
has been cancelled.

The next meeting will be held at 7 p.m. on Thursday, September 21, 2017, in the
Dale H. Ross Board Room at Ames Public Library. All meetings of the Board are

open to anyone interested in observing the proceedings.

Please check the Library’s website to view next month’s information packet or

visit Page One for details about other Library-sponsored activities.


http://www.amespubliclibrary.org/Docs_PDFs/PageOne/2017/PageOneAugust2017-web.pdf

